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PRESS RELEASE 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

Beginning Monday, April 18th, the City of Lebanon will be preforming work at the corner of 
HWY 20 and Milton Street. While construction is underway the HWY 20 Northbound will be 
reduced to one lane of traffic and the Eastbound Lane on Milton will be closed. Motorists using 
this section of HWY 20 and Milton should expect delays. Construction is expected to take 
place from 9:00 a.m. to approximately 12:00 p.m. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we perform the necessary work.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact Public Works at 541-258-4918 or 
pw@ci.lebanon.or.us.  
 
 

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 
Phone: 541-258-4280 
Email: jwilliams@ci.lebanon.or.us 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, April 15, 2022  


